
 Notice 

January 16, 2024

The KCSO Employees’ Merit System Board of Directors Meeting Scheduled 
for Wednesday, January 17, 2024, at 1:00 p.m. in the Main Assembly Room, 
City/County Building, 400 W. Main Street, has been cancelled. This meeting 

will be rescheduled, date and time to be determined.  

POC:  Paula Taylor at (865) 215-4446 or paula.taylor@knoxcounty.org 




